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Rich Meneghello’s article “Winter is Here! Employers, Take Action” was featured in New Orleans

City Business on January 4, 2016.

In the article, Rich examines what employers should do now that winter has arrived so that their

businesses successfully navigate the season. He explores the three following topics:

Paying employees during extreme weather

Preventing potential flu outbreaks

Handling weather exposure issues

To read the full interview, please visit New Orleans City Business [subscription required].
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